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2021 OPW Retail Fueling Price Increase

Dear Valued Distributor:

As previously communicated on November 1st, effective December 1, 2021, OPW Retail
Fueling will implement a price increase to recover ongoing cost increases in raw materials,
transportation, and other related cost pressures. The price impact varies across products to
reflect specific cost escalations associated with each product.

Please note, between now and December 1st, OPW will be limiting large stocking orders to
not exceed an average one month of sales per distributor. Please contact your OPW District
Manager for that amount.

Please click on the links below to download the new December 1, 2021 OPW Price
Lists.

All orders received after the close of business on November 30th, will be invoiced at the new
2021 prices.

As always, we appreciate your continued support of OPW products. If you have any
questions, feel free to contact your OPW District Manager or our Customer Service
Department at 1-800-422-2525. If you would like more information about our complete
product line, please visit our website at www.opwretailfueling.com

Best regards,

Mike Bartush
Manager of Sales Operations
OPW Retail Fueling
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